






Yom Kippur Assembly
Yom Kippur is the Jewish celebration of the ÒDay  
of AtonementÓ and our Year 5 pupils delivered an 
informative assembly which helped us to 
understand more about this festival and its 
importance in the Jewish calendar.

Harvest
Thank you to all the parent/carers who sent food 
for our Harvest display. The food collected has 
been sent to NewhamÕs Food Bank, Thristle 
Trust and Ramp and while it was good to remind 
ourselves of the variety of foods that we have to 
eat, it has been even better to share these with 
those in need in our borough.

World Maths Day
In true Keir Hardie style, pupils and staff 
celebrated World Maths Day on Friday 14th 
October by wearing t-shirts and jumpers 
decorated with maths symbols, numbers, 
shapes and patterns. After a day Þlled with fun 
and challenging maths activities, the afternoon 
was rounded off with an inter-year group 
competition in the hall. Thank you Mr Baako for 
helping us to enjoy maths even more. Please 
continue to support your child(ren) to use the 
online maths programme Sum Dog, and the 5 a 
Day Maths book, to ensure that their maths skills 
remain sharp and efÞcient.

Secondary School Taster

On Monday 17th October, pupils in Year 6 visited 
Royal Docks Secondary School to experience 
life as a secondary school student and sample 
the different methods of learning that are on 
offer in Key Stage 3.

Year 6 WWII Assembly
Following on from their ÒHistory off the pageÓ 
workshops, our Year 6 pupils presented their 
learning with a spectacular assembly. They 
shared their knowledge about the evacuation, 
Anderson shelters, the blitz, rationing and the 
effect the war had on everyday life.

Cycle Training
29 of our Year 3/4 pupils and 24 of our Year 5/6 
pupils were able to take part in level 1/2 cycle 
training provided by Cycle ConÞdent, sponsored 
by the London Borough of Newham. The Year 
3/4 children spent two and a half days learning 
basic cycle skills in the school playground. The 
Year 5/6 pupils spent seven and a half hours in 
total, completing the level 1/2 course which took 
them out of the school playground and onto the 
roads around the school.
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